
I support sb574 and hope you will too. It is more safe for motorcyclists. I ride on my husbands motorcycle and it’s scary in traffic 
when cars come up behind us very fast and we aren’t allowed to move out of the way. It’s not about getting through traffic, it’s a 
safety issue that will help motorcyclists ride safer. Please allow sb574


